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“Maintaining A Tradition of Excellence” 

2018 SRC Elections 

Students who have accepted nominations for the 2019 SRC will be delivering 
their speeches over the coming two weeks. Speeches should be of no more 
than two minutes and should not require the use of any props. 

Speeches will be presented in the RH Lytton OAM Memorial Hall at 2pm on 
the following days:  

2019 Year 5 Girls    Monday,  26 November 

2019 Year 5 Boys  Wednesday,  28 November  

2019 Year 6 Girls    Monday, 3 December 

2019 Year 6 Boys  Tuesday, 4 December 

Our annual P&C Market Day was a huge success! It 
was a gorgeous day and the months of planning all 
came together for a fabulous event. Stall holders 
covered the oval and there was a great turn out from 
the community.  

I would like to extend a huge thank you to the market 
day committee who had worked tirelessly over many 
weeks to make it such a wonderful occasion. I would 
also like to recognise all the people who helped on the 
day with the set up and pack up. It was truly 
marvellous! 

Our two week intensive swimming program will begin next week. This is a 
great opportunity for children to develop their swimming confidence particularly 
as we head into the summer months. 

The end of the year is approaching quickly and we have many formal 
occasions planned. The Year 6 Farewell will be on Tuesday, 11 December and 
our annual Presentation Night will be at the Forbes High School Hall on 
Thursday,13 December.   

Reports will be sent out on the Friday, 14 December and school will conclude 
on Wednesday, 19 December for 2018. 

It has been fantastic to see the 2019 Kindergarten students enjoying our 
Kinder Start Program. They are eager to be part of our school and we look 
forward to them starting school next year. 

Principal 

Dafydd Thomas 

Important Dates for your Diary 

11 December    -      Year 6 Farewell 

13 December    -      Presentation Evening 

                 FHS Hall  -  6:30pm 

17 December    -      FPS Talent Quest 

                                 Parent Helper Breakfast 

18 December    -      Class Parties   

http://www.forbes-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.forbes-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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The following students will receive a Principal’s 
Pen or Pencil 

KG 3H 

Jaz Bruem Zoe Fraser 

Lucy Cutrupi Zara Bruem 

KN Zac Bush 

Kaiden Sydenham Cruz McMahon 

1B Tara Higgins 

Axel Hill 4J 

Grace Fairley Hollie Stavleu 

Jono Webb Annie Williams 

Edie Price 4R 

Evie Duggan Myah Clark 

Sofia Wakefield Ruby Marsden 

Hendrix Gunn Jaylee Hodges 

Willa Turner 5G 

1L Tia Delaney 

Sophie Nightingale Samuel Motley 

Abby Rout Jade McKeown 

Anya Garton Zac Fraser 

Archie Hogben Jemma Hodder 

Elijah Sallaway Lola Morrison 

Harry Aerts Summer Hurford 

Elsie Walker 5/6D 

2A Justin Kruger 

Annabelle Dwyer Ebonnie Hopley 

Mia Bryant Bailey Peckham 

Hudson Gunn Malaki Paahi 

2CH Harry Stewart 

Jack White Chaise Weaver 

Jack Schrader 6R 

Stella Bull Holly Young 

Chloe Walker Keith Withers 

Ruby Coote Ella Kearney-Pallister 

Ava Kearney-Pallister Hugh Chudleigh 

Rosie Hurford Grace Barbary 

K/6M Katie Crouch 

Bianca Colvin Isla Worland 

Claudia Carstairs Jonah Little 

 Andie Hodder 

 Scarlett Francis 

Remembrance Day 

Forbes Public School’s Captains and Vice 
Captains attended the community Remembrance 
Day Service held at the Cenotaph on Sunday 
11/11/18.  

They listened to a reading and observed a minutes 
silence to remember fallen soldiers.  

We are very proud of the respectful manner in 
which our school participated in the service.  

RH Lytton Inter-School Public Speaking 

On Tuesday,13 November, Abbey Browne and 
Stephanie Vonthien (Yr 4) and Andie Hodder and 
Isla Worland (Yr 6) competed in the RH Lytton  
Inter-Schools Public Speaking Competition at       
St Laurence's Primary School.  

They performed very well, with Isla gaining first 
place for her speech on 'Why table manners are so 
important', Abbey taking home second place for 
her speech titled 'If I ruled the world for a day' and 
Steph coming third place with her speech 'The zoo 
is the best place'. Andie received a highly 
commended for her speech on 'A day in the life of 
a fly'.  

Congratulations girls, entertaining speeches and 
great public speaking skills! 
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DREAM Cricket 

The zinc was on. Whites were donned. Everyone 
was ready to play.  

K–6M, K–6F and 2–6C were off to cricket.  

We all hopped on the school bus and travelled to a 
very dry Parkes Public School to participate in the 
Rotary Club’s Dream Cricket Day.  

With not a drop of water in sight we were ready for 
play. Students from the 3 classes enjoyed 
participating in round robin style training activities. 
Each student had the chance to learn batting with a 
straight bat, smashing 6’s, throwing at targets and 
taking crazy classic catches! 

All this training paid off as they got to play a huge 
game of cricket with all of the participants from 
Parkes Public School. Students also played against 
some boys and girls from Parkes High. Even some 
of the teachers jumped in and had a go.  

To recharge, everyone was able to have a sausage 
sandwich lunch, specially cooked by Parkes Public 
Principal Mr Smith.  

Forbes Public students were exceptionally well 
behaved and had a fantastic time. We would like to 
thank John our bus driver for taking us over, Mr 
Smith and the staff at Parkes Public for having us 
and all of the staff and students from the Support 
Unit at Parkes Public School for making us feel so 
welcome.  

Cricket was the winner on the day.  

Learning Centre Teachers 

Market Day Major Raffle 

Congratulations to the following people who were 
winners in the major raffle at our recent Market 
Day. 

1st Prize 

Jono Webb 

YCF 50A Two-Wheeler 
50cc  

 

 

          

          2nd Prize   

Jess Walsh 

BBQ Basket 

 

 

 

    3rd Prize  

Patrick Dooley 

Family Hamper 

 



 

   

 RDA Christmas Party 

On Tuesday, 2 November students from K/6M and K/6F 
travelled to Young for the final time this year to attend 
the RDA Christmas Party. All of the volunteers hosted 
students and staff from Primary and Secondary schools 
in Young as well as our contingent from Forbes Public 
School. Volunteers provided a delicious BBQ lunch and 
smorgasboard of sweet foods which all in attendance 
greatly enjoyed. Students were very fortunate to receive 
a small present from Santa who made an appearance.  

Each participant received an achievement certificate for 
their improvement throughout the year and a number of 
our students were lucky to be awarded medals as major 
award winners.  

Emma Dick received Most Improved Rider and Brad 
Smith took out Most Improved Carriage Driver honours.  

Congratulations to all of the award winners and each 
student for their excellent efforts and behaviour during 
riding sessions. 

Many thanks to the staff at Forbes Public for their 
ongoing commitment to this very beneficial program.  

Lastly a HUGE thanks to the volunteers at Young RDA 
Centre who give their time each fortnight to allow our 
students to take up this wonderful opportunity.  

Bike Safety Talk 

On Thursday, 15 November, K-6M, K-6F and 2-6C 
students who have been studying road and bike 
safety this semester, participated in an amazing 
bike safety talk and activities with local Mr Mark 
Hartwig.   

Mr Hartwig kindly donated bike helmets and drink 
bottles to each student and helped to fit the 
helmets correctly.  Students then practiced safe 
road and riding exercises on a road obstacle 
course using bikes and scooters from the Support 
Unit.   

A huge thank you to Mr Hartwig for his time and 
generosity. 

2LVR Radio Report 

Over the past few weeks four representatives from 
Stage 3, Rebecca Withers, Justin Kruger, Holly 
Young and Cohen Stavleu all worked together to 
collect a series of interviews and reports on the 
goings on in both the school and the wider 
community .  

They then presented this as hosts of the 2LVR 
Forbes Radio Station on Tuesday, 12 November.  

Well done on an entertaining and informative radio 
show Stage 3 students! 

 

Forbes Public School 

Talent show 

17 December 2018 

9:30am 

RH Lytton OAM 

Memorial Hall 

Everyone is  

welcome to attend 







Term 4 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

Week  8 3 
Swim School 
Year 5 Girls Speeches 
for 2019 SRC 

4 
Swim School 
Year 5 Boys 
Speeches for 2019 
SRC 

5 
Swim School 
P & C Meeting—7pm 

6 
Swim School 
Newsletter 

7 
Swim School 
Year 7 Orientation 
Day 
Kindergarten 
Excursion 
Junior Sport  - T Ball 

8 9 

Week 9 10 
Year 5 Pre-School 
Visit 
Junior Sport  - T Ball 

11 
Year 6 Farewell 

12 
 

13 
Presentation Evening 
6.30pm FHS Hall 
Craft on Thursday 
9.30am—10.30am 

14 
PBL Reward Day 
after Recess 

15 16 

Week 10 17 
Newsletter 
Talent Quest 
Parent Helper 
Breakfast 
3/6C Movie Excursion 
Reports Home 
 

18 
Class Parties  
Classes Announced 

19 
Last Day of Term  

20 21 22 23 

 24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

Forbes Public School December 2018 

Maintaining a Tradition of Excellence 

School Holidays 





Sue-anne Nixon  ..................	 6851 5197     
Helen Pitt  .............................	 0427 201 445

CONTACT

Forbes Town HallVENUE

Please join us for the

Enter a tree for your school, club,
business or family!

ROTARY IPOMOEA
8TH CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL

ROTARY IPOMOEA
8TH CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL

Friday 30th November ....... 	 6.30pmOPENING

Friday 30th November ....... 	 5pm
Saturday 1st December .....	 9am to 5pm
Sunday 2nd December ...... 	 9am to 3pm

VIEWING



Ladies Night Fundraiser

Thursday 29th November 2018 7-9pm

Come and join us for a night of fun. 

Stalls, Lucky door prizes, 

competitions and more. 

Lots to look, touch and try. 

All funds raised will go to support 

CanAssist and Northside Chapel

Forbes Services Club

Cost: $10 each 

For more details contact Ruth 0438642113
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Place: Wiradjuri Dreaming Centre Lower Hill St, Forbes. Time: 6:00pm 30th November 2018

& the Chairman of the Wiradjuri Dreaming Centre have the pleasure of inviting you to the opening of the Dreaming Centre Expansion.Design com
prises sections

of illustrations by Scott ‘Sauce’ Towney

www.wiradjuriculture.com.au (website going live soon) |  www.forbesartssociety.com  | www.somewheredownthelachlan.com  | www.forbes.nsw.gov.au  | 

Forbes  
Wiradjuri 
Dreaming 

Centre

Proudly funded by

Join us to celebrate  
completion of the  

Dreaming Centre Expansion  
with the unveiling of new 

sculpture by the lake. 
6pm, 30th November  

Wiradjuri Dreaming Centre Lower Hill St, Forbes.
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